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Dates for your Diary 

➢ Wednesday 23rd October – Tempest  
Photography in school to take individual 
photos 

 
➢ Thursday 24th October at 9:00am in 

the morning and at 12:30pm in the 
afternoon – Reading Workshops 

 
 

➢ Half term holidays Monday 28th-
Friday 1st November 

 
➢ Friday 15th November - Staff training 

day – school closed to pupils 
 

➢ Wednesday 27th November 3.30-
5.00pm –Reception pupils open 
evening – For starters in September 
2025 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all who 
attended our recent parents' evening. Your support 
and engagement are vital to your children's success, 
and it was wonderful to have so many of you join us 
to discuss their progress and next steps. 

I am also pleased to inform you that we have 
purchased headphones for every child in Year 5 and 
Year 6. These will support them in their online 
learning and help develop their sense of 
responsibility. We ask for your support in encouraging 
your children to take good care of these headphones 
and use them respectfully. 

Thank you for your continued support in your child's 
education. 
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Ambition Pride Success 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
mailto:Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

october online safety neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-

09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf 

 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Answer next week…                                                             C - Man in the middle 

 

PhotograPhs  

Remember it is individual photographs on Wednesday. We will be doing class group photos at the end 
of the year and we’ll arrange for family portraits at that time too. 

 
 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf


 

breakfast club fun! 

If you require Breakfast Club for your child, see Mrs Bi in the office. 
You can drop off from 8.00am and the cost is £3 per family. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

coMMunity suPPort 

Year 3 went to help the community on Wednesday.  They planted daffodils in Georges Park. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DlD aWareness Day 

Developmental Language Disorder is a hidden but common disability that affects 1 in 14 people causing 

difficulties understanding and using language for no known reason. The 2024 DLD day theme is ‘Speak up 

for DLD’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos of our children from the Learning Support base. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

recePtion oPen evening 

Reception open evening is on Wednesday 27th November 3.30-5.00pm. It’s for children who will start 
Reception in September 2025. Please come along for information and fun. 
 
 

safeguarDing 

Just a reminder, that if anyone who does not usually drop your child at school, knows that  
they must take them to the classroom door and not leave them at the entrance or in the  
playground. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WilloW hub 

In willow we are building and playing together. We are learning the lifelong lesson of how to cooperate! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

coMPuter gaMes 

Please be really vigilant with the games your child is playing online. Some very young children are 
accessing violent material and they are then confusing it with real life. For further information or if you 
would like advice on appropriate games/websites, then click onto our website 
https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/ or speak to a member of school staff. 
 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/

